\
REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

NOTICE OF AWARD

MR. JAMES MICHAEL G. DIMAGUILA
President/General Manager

New Arcond Builders Incorporated

107 Mabilis St., Pinyahan, Diliman
Quezon City

Dear Mr. Dimaguila:

Based on the Bureau of Customs Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) Resolution No.
2014-29, we are pleased to inform you that the contract fO( the project “Repair and
Rehabilitation of the Customs Building of the Port of Batangas” is hereby
awarded to your company in the amount of Three Million Four Hundred Forty
Thousand Seven Hundred Fifty Nine Pesos and 83/100 Centavos (#3,440,759.83).

In this regard, you are hereby required to post a performance security in the amount
and form stated in Section 39 of the revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of
Republic Act No. 9184 within ten (10) calendar days from receipt of this notice.

Very truly yours,

P. SEVILLA
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Buzeau of Customs

OHN P. SEVILLA
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